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REMINDERS
BESC/ BEHSA meetings are held once a month on the fourth Thursday at

6:00pm. There will be no meeting during the month of June. Please join us for
the next meeting. We would love to have you!

WHERE ARE OUR MATH
FANS AT?!

Email: besc.info@gmail.com

besc newsletter
APRIL 2025

UPCOMING EVENTS
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CONTACT INFO
UPCOMING HOT LUNCH

Thursday, May 1st - Boston Pizza
Ordering deadline is Saturday, Apr 26th. 

APR

Class Photos!

APR

BESC Meeting 6:00pm
Learning Commons

Wednesday, April 16th- Subway.
Ordering deadline is Friday, Apr 11th. 

Thursday, April 3rd - Pasta Pantry
Ordering deadline is Saturday, Mar 29th. 

No School! 
Easter Weekend

APR

Early Dismissal

Pasta Pantry Hot
Lunch

Family Math Games
Night

Friday, April 11th 

Time: 5:30pm-6:45pm

Please register on Healthy Hunger!  You will
place your order for the game bags available

for purchase on Healthy Hunger as well!  

ADMISSION IS FREE!!

You can opt to purchase one Boxcars and One Eyed Jacks math game
bag ($7.50) per household on Healthy Hunger.
If you opt to purchase a game bag, please do so using one student
name. 
(For example, Guardian 1: free, student 1: game bag, student 2: free)

If you wish to purchase additional game bags (ie one per
child, you can also do this by opting for a bag for each

student.) 



Keep your receipts after visiting
any Boston Pizza location and we

submit them to earn money!! 

No obligation
fundraisers!

OPERATION EDUCATION!

This year we would like to focus on fundraisers that have no pressure
attached to them! Our Brentwood Families did such an amazing job last year

with the Read-a-thon that this year we felt it was necessary to have
fundraisers that feel a bit more optional!

Simply bring receipts to the office at school and put them in the box
on Mrs. Cameron’s desk and the BESC team will do the rest!

Keep your receipts after purchasing
groceries from the WYE ROAD location,
submit receipts and we earn 5% back!

SAVE ON FOODS GIVES BACK!

COBS
Keep your receipts after purchasing

some delicious treats, submit receipts
and we get money back!

MABEL’S LABELS
www.campaigns.mabelslabels.com

Choose Brentwood Elementary from the drop down list
and a portion of sales will be given back to the school!


